

Office of K-14 Initiatives

2025 Summer Newsletter

Crossing the Finish Line

Free Credentials for Qualifying Students

The <u>Crossing the Finish Line (CTFL)</u> program was developed through a collaboration with the Indiana Department of Education and the Indiana Commission for Higher Education to provide high school students with the coursework and credits needed to fulfill a post-secondary completion.



CTFL has returned for its fifth year, offering the final credits needed for juniors and seniors that are on track to complete a credential by graduation or the summer after. To see if your students may qualify for these limited funds, reach out to your <u>campus K-14 Director</u>.

ivytech.edu/ctfl

2024-2025 K-14 Statistics

During the 2024-2025 academic year...

- Ivy Tech partnered with 3,791 instructors
- To deliver 726.071 dual credits
- To 98,756 high school students
- Earning 1,545 college credentials to date
- Saving \$123,482,810 in tuition for Indiana families.







Want more information?

Find your K-14 Coordinator at: ivytech.edu/high-school-programs



Celebrating Dr. Sue Ellspermann

Since 2016-2017, when Dr. Ellspermann started at Ivy Tech:



Students Served

Over 410,000 students have been served.



Enrollment

Increased by 64% — our annual enrollment has grown from 58,963 to 98,663.



Money Saved

We have saved students over \$500 million on their college education.



Credentials Awarded

Grown by 1400% — the credentials awarded has grown from about 600 to over 9,300!



Total Credentials

We have awarded over 39,000 credentials to over 30,000 students.